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From: Brian Brietzke <brian.brietzke@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 9:56 AM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Approve House Bill No.5653

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

House Judiciary Members,

| ask that you approve House Bill 5653. The addition of this language to RIGL section 11-47-11 is crucial to maintaining a
"SHALL" issue compliance to state statute without causing undue burden upon applicants.

Respectfully,

Brian Brietzke
Tiverton RI



